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BC Health 
Announcement 

Effective - March 
30th 2021  

 
 

With regards to the BC Health announcement 
restricting indoor dining effective March 30th 

2021, we ask all golfers to show up no more than 
20 minutes before your scheduled tee time. We 
also ask all members to familiarize yourselves 

with the new regulations (Click Here) put forward 
in todays briefing by Dr. Henry in order to 

provide a safe environment for all team members, 
club members, and guests of 

The Harvest Golf Club.  
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Golf Shop 

 

 Open 1 hour prior to 

first tee time 

 

March 29th - April 4th   

 

7:00am 

 

April 5th - 11th   

 

6:30am 

 

 



 
Masa's Grill Update 

 
With recent announcements from the BC 

Provincial Health Officer, Masa's Grill will be 
altering its operation to abide by the announced 
restrictions. Effective March 30th 2021, Masa's 

Grill will be patio seating and takeout only. 
Masa's Grill will be open for patio seating from 

11am - 6:30pm. Breakfast to go will also be 
available, starting 30 minutes before the 1st tee 

time.  Access to Masa's Grill will now be available 
through the patio to eliminate the need to 

access the clubhouse. The Kiosk will now be open 
daily starting at 10am. Thank you for your 

understanding during these turbulent times. 
   

Practice Facility 

 

Monday 7am - 6pm 

Tuesday  7am - 6pm 

Wednesday 7am - 5pm 

Thursday 8am - 6pm 

Friday 7am - 6pm 

Saturday 7am - 6pm 

Sunday 7am - 6pm 

 

 

Masa's Grill -Take 

Out 

 

 Open 30 

minutes  prior to first 

tee time for take out 

only 

 

March 29th - April 4th   

 

7:30am 

 

April 5th - 11th   

 

7:00am 

 

Masa's Grill Patio 

 

 Open Daily 

 

11am - 6:30pm 

 

 



Please refer to you member 

booklet to familiarize yourself 

with the hours of operation 

 

  

     

 


